
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I am writing today to let you know that I support termination of the county Wildlife Services 

contract. I believe the service is inhumane and outdated. I also do not feel that residents of the 

county should be paying to support private enterprise. I am a engaged in agriculture and no one 

pays to protect my crops from deer or other forms of predation. I think that people who raise 

livestock could pay their own way. I also wish the county would support and promote non-lethal 

control as it would benefit wildlife and our local ecosystem, something that is good for all 

residents of the county. It may also be less expensive.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Sakina Bush 

Fort Bragg 


